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DATE: September 23, 2020 

TO: Prospective Bidders 

FROM: Jolene Coulter, Director of Purchasing 

RE: CITY OF AURORA INVITATION TO BID 20-47 – Addendum #3 

Purchase of One Combination Sewer Cleaner  

 
 

This notice forms a part of the Invitation to Bid 20-47: Purchase of One (1) Combination Sewer Cleaner for the 

Water and Sewer Division.  All other information pertaining to this Invitation to Bid shall remain the same. 

 

Bidder must submit an original proposal response, marked as "original" and shall have provided all requested 

information, and submitted all appropriate forms, certificates, affidavits and addendum acknowledgements in each 

copy in order to be considered responsive.  

 

DUE DATE CHANGE: Sealed Bid Proposals will be received at the Purchasing Division office, 44 East Downer 

Place, Aurora, Illinois 60507, until 2:00 pm, CST, Wednesday, September 30, 2020 to determine proposals for 

the anticipated above named purchase.  

 

City Hall is open to the public on Monday, Wednesday and Friday, but is accepting deliveries Monday through 

Friday 8:00 am – 5:00 pm. 

 

Bid proposals will be opened via a non-mandatory teleconferenced live stream at 2:00 pm.  Zoom information for 

this opening will be posted 24-48 hours prior.  

 

Please acknowledge this addendum on your bid proposal form. Failure to do so may subject Bidder to 

disqualification. 

 

 

Response to clarification question on Addendum #1: 

 

 

I am writing to request clarification on the City of Aurora’s response to item 19 located on page 5 of 

Addendum 1.  The question and requested change submitted was “Is a 10 year water tank warranty 

acceptable?  Requested change: The water tanks shall carry a minimum 10 year warranty.”  The answer 

reads as follows: “Yes, this is acceptable. Language in the bid spec will remain the same.”  I would like 

to clarify that this answer is intended to be interpreted that yes, a minimum 10 year water tank warranty 

is acceptable.  
 

Yes, a minimum 10 year warranty is acceptable.  
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END OF ADDENDUM #3 
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